
4th Grade
Ms. Keener and Mrs. Ruiz

We have been working on Compare and 
Contrast in Reading. The students are 
learning how to find objects that have 
characteristics that are the same and 
different. We also are reviewing cause 

and effect .

All fourth graders have recently 
learned how to express their 
opinion in writing. They also 
understand how to edit their 

writing.

During Science we have been working on force and motion. We have also worked on 
simple machines. Your student has participated in experiments and group projects 
related to both of  these things. In Social Studies all the fourth graders have learned 

a lot about our state. Recently, we’ve learned how the Civil War changed live in 
Missouri forever! We have also been studying the regions of  the United States. 

Teacher Lead Conferences on March 15  from 12:30 until 8:00! Come anytime between 
these hours. No appointments. Children do not have to come to conferences.
Next, Wednesday, March 15th, is a half day of school! There is no school on March 16th or 

17th.

We have been working hard 
on converting 
measurements of length, 
capacity, and weight.

We have started working on 
area and perimeter this 
week.
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Students will have nightly homework in 
Reading and Math. Their homework is 
in their Practice Coach Plus books. 
These books need to be brought back 
each day. 


